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Dear Parents, 

 Thanks to everyone who donated food for the Thanksgiving food drive.  

While we didn’t win the competition, we did collect almost 100 items! 

In math, we’re working on multiplying and dividing fractions. We’ll have a 

test between Thanksgiving and Christmas and will start a new unit. We’ve 

wrapped up our science unit Watery World and will begin a new social studies 

unit after the holiday. In reading, we finished The City of Ember and got to watch 

the movie.  After Thanksgiving we will start a poetry unit.  Many students have 

made good progress toward their AR goal for the marking period. 

 

Don’t forget: 

• There will be NO SCHOOL for Thanksgiving Break November 22-24. 

• Our field trip to The Nutcracker and the movie theater is December 12.  

Forms and money are due Dec. 8.  

• Woodview music programs/family night are December 12 at BHS.  Fifth 

graders need to arrive at 6:45 for their program, but activities will start at 

5:00. 

• There will be a HALF DAY Friday, 12/22 and NO SCHOOL for Winter Break 

December 23-January 7. 

• Please donate glue sticks, tissues or wipes (for tables and surfaces) if you 

are able.  

Feel free to contact us if you have questions or concerns at any time by note, 

email, Class Dojo, or phone call.  Have a great holiday weekend!  

Ms. Fruchey & Mrs. May 

frucheys@bas-k12.org   

616/794-4711 
maym@bas-k12.org 
616/794-4773 
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